
   

ST. LOUIS SYMPOSIUM 

 

Seemingly less strife-ridden than the New York Symposium (at least at present), is another 

on the subject of the Shroud to be held in St. Louis, Missouri, U.S.A. 22-23 June 1991. 

Among the scheduled speakers are Dr. John Jackson, Dr. Robert Dinegar, and Dr. Gilbert 

Lavoie, all of STURP; the pathologist Dr. Robert Bucklin (well-known for his dramatic 

contribution to The Silent Witness; Ken Stevenson (co-author of Verdict on the Shroud), and 

Frank Tribbe, author of Portrait of Jesus?. A main organiser of the Symposium is the 

Benedictine monk Brother Joseph Marino of St.  Louis Abbey, 500 S Mason Road, St. Louis, 

Missouri, who publishes a most useful regular bulletin 'Sources for Information and Materials 

on the Shroud of Turin.' Accommodation enquiries should be directed as soon as possible to 

Monica Hilling, 2700 West 16th/Apt. 412, Amarillo, Texas 79102, USA. 

 

 


